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22/12/2017

RE: DA17/1092 - 13 - 15 Park Road WALLACTA NSW 2745
To Whom it concerns

I am whole heartedly opposing the wallacia cemetery and crematorium, after reading through the
supplied documents i don't believe the subject of traffic and planning has been properly
addressed as well as seepage into the creek, the planning of a cemetery in the heart of this town
is uncalled for, i am not appeased to developing wallacia but move the cemetery further out so
the town shops can expand in the future as well as housing and roads.




